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Twenty-Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time


Saturday, September 24


Vigil Mass     
 5:00 p.m.
         +Adam Mongelli


       Sunday, September 25
 8:30 a.m.

    People of the Parish
10:00 a.m.

     +Joseph Banaciski       
  5:00 p.m.

   +Thelma Michaloski


       Monday, September 26
7:30 a.m. 
          + Helena Subtil  


Tuesday, September 27


St. Vincent de Paul
7:30 a.m. 
         +Dr. Joseph Zawdsky

  
Wednesday, September 28
 5:00 p.m.
        +Regina Barretto Montalban 

                            Thursday September 29


St. Michael, Gabriel & Raphael

7:30 a.m.
          +Mullaney Family



Friday, September 30


       Saint Jerome
7:30 a.m.

     +Claire Lasota


    Twenty-Seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time



Saturday, October 1



Vigil Mass

5:00 p.m.

     +Peter Certo



Sunday, October 2
8:30 a.m.           +Barney Shannon
10:00 a.m.

       People of the Parish
5:00 p.m.
    ++A.Payor Sr. & M. Payor
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MEMORIAL AND SPECIAL INTENTIONS
+Candle for Mary+
Steven Requena
Offerings are available for a loved one or special intention for living members for $25.00 a week.  
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 SEQ CHAPTER \h \r 1We would like to update our prayer list.  All current names will remain on the list thru the end of the month, We will update the list every three months.  If you would like to remain on the list, contact the parish office.
Joyce Hanula, Helen Kovacs, Kristin Rein, Rosario Guinto, Rita Payor,
Susan Wiecek Shecter, Margaret Drack, Cheryl Hayes, 

Antoinette Rossi, Florence Unverzagt, William Miller, 
Karen Kleinschmidt, Josephine Dehlinger, Caryn Guskind, Herb Fialia,
Marilyn Rinfret, Patricia Ronan, Genevieve Mroczko, Peggy Reynolds,
Melanie Michelle, Kathleen McGreevy, Darlene Forrester, Maria Rossi,
Rebecca Rannazzisi, Mary Ann Laskoski, Renee Giliberti, 
Fr. Kevin Casey, Phyllis Mason, Debbie Canuso-Danley, 
Carol Ostrowski, Fran Wlazlowski, Edward Gregory.
Stewardship – Time, Talent & Treasure
Our Treasure Sharing for September 18 - $6,105.50
Mail Collection $ 1,369.00
Total Plate Collection $ 7,474.50
Please remember Corpus Christi Parish
in your will and estate planning.   
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We welcome all who worship or want to stop in at any time to pray in our church. Our church is open Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, Friday 6:00 a.m.–6:00 p.m. (First Friday 8:30 p.m.)Wednesday 6:00 a.m.-8:30 p.m.

Saturday (last Mass 7:30p.m.) and Sunday (5:00 p.m.) the church will close following the Masses.

The Parish Office hours are Monday-Thursday 9:00 a.m.-4:00 p.m. Fridays 9:00 a.m. 2:00 p.m. 

Twenty-Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time – September 25, 2016
 “My child, remember that you received what was good during your lifetime while Lazarus likewise received what was bad; but now he is comforted here, whereas you are tormented.  Moreover, between us and you a great chasm is established...” Luke 16:25-26.
In today’s Gospel we see that with our own generosity we must bridge the gap between those who have much and those who have little or we may find ourselves on the wrong side of the chasm in the next life.
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Bishop James Checchio will be the celebrant for the Sacrament of Confirmation to be celebrated on Wednesday, October 19, at Corpus Christi Church.
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35th Anniversary Diocesan Pilgrimage
To The National Shrine

On Saturday, November 19, 2016, Bishop Checchio will lead a pilgrimage to the Basilica of the National Shrine of the Immaculate Conception in Washington, DC, concluding the Extraordinary Jubilee of Mercy and celebrating the Thirty-Fifth Anniversary of the creation of the Diocese by St. John Paul II.  
A bus has been reserved for Corpus Christi, first come, first serve.  The price for the bus is $25.00 per person, leaving Corpus Christi Parking Lot approximately 7:00 a.m. and returning approximately 9:00 p.m.  Only a few seats are available. Please call the parish office if interested.   Further details will be available next week.  


[image: image8.jpg]


St. Francis of Assisi 

October 4, 2016

In remembrance of St. Francis of Assisi’s love 
for all creatures A Blessing of Animals will be held on
Saturday, October 1, 2016 12:00 p.m. in the back parking lot by the statue of St. Francis.


Free Flu Clinic – Saturday October 8, 2016 from 9-12 p.m. Church Hall – Bring your insurance card.
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God Bless You!  We appreciate your support for our Religious and Charitable Works .  Quick Code for IMMEDIATE DONATIONS.  Help us Preserve Our Blessings and Our Church
◄SCAN THIS CODE & DONATE NOW!
Use your phone or tablet to scan the Corpus Christi Code.  On-line Giving Code for your weekly or monthly support.


Please note at any time, you may begin ON LINE GIVING by logging on to our website: Or use the Corpus Christi Quick Code for Immediate Donations.  See Quick Code info on next page of bulletin.


ON LINE GIVING Our thanks to the many families that have signed up for Online Giving!  If you manage your bills online, we’re sure you’ll like the convenience of giving to your parish online.  It’s safe and secure, and you decide exactly when your gift is made.  You may even view your giving history just by logging in Visit our website: www.corpuschristisouthriver.org – and get started.

Silver & Golden Wedding Anniversary Celebration
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You are cordially invited to celebrate your 25th or 50th Wedding Anniversary with the Church of Metuchen.  Renew your marriage vows with Bishop James F. Checchio at a special Evening Prayer Service in the Cathedral of St. Francis of Assisi, Metuchen.  Sunday, October 30, 2016 at 4:00 p.m.

Application forms are available at the parish. 


Thank You letter from Vocationist Fathers
Dear Fr. Damian &  Parishioners of Corpus Christi:  In my name and in the name of all the Vocationist Fathers and Brothers, I thank you wholeheartedly for your generous and warm participation in our 50/50 raffle last weekend.  You were really wonderful and very generous!  Your contribution helps us  to educate and sustain our candidates to the priesthood and religious life, run discernment retreats and camps, fund our seminarians’ tuition and our missions all over the world.  Through your generosity you are our benefactor and sharers in our work for vocation.  Rest assured that you and your dear ones will be remembered in our daily prayers and holy Masses. 
 Fr. Louis Caputo, S.D.V. Delegate
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Introducing the, New Saint Augustine Hymnal

The Hymnal is named after the great doctor of the church, St. Augustine of Hippo, who has been quoted as saying, “He who sings pray twice.”    

Any parishioner who would like to consider donating a hymnal as a memorial gift, for the cost of $25 per book, please call the parish office.  A name plate will be placed in the front cover of the hymnal, dedicating the book to the prayerful memory of your loved one.

St. Vincent de Paul Food pantry is in need of the following items:
tuna, canned beans, soup, peanut butter, jelly, mayonnaise, cereal, macaroni & cheese, tomato sauce, canned or instant potatoes, sweet potatoes, rice.  Monetary donations are also gratefully accepted.  Thank you in advance for all those in need.  
Looking for a Part-time Cook for an elderly woman.  Please call Linda for details 732-967-9997.
An Evening of Song – Justin T. Connors, Tenor – Thursday, September 29, 2016 – St. Thomas The Apostle, Old Bridge, NJ.
7:30 p.m. In honor of Msgr. Richard Behl’s 50th Anniversary to the Priesthood.  Repertoire including Works of Mozart, Lalo, Wolf, Slovak Hymns, Spiritual Songs, and Songs of Broadway, Wine & cheese reception to follow.



Saturday, October 15th Congregation of Churches to hold a Flapjack Fundraiser at Applebee’s, 324 Ryders Lane, Milltown, 8-10 a.m. For tickets call Holy Trinity 732-254-1734.


The St. Bartholomew Columbiettes invite you to travel with us to the Shower of Roses honoring St. Therese the Little Flower next Sunday, October 2, 2016.  Join us for the Mass and Rosary Procession.  Reservations or info contact Diane 732-9817 or Barbara at 732-254-5440. 


Come Pray for Those Who Serve and Protect – 15th Annual Blues Mass for Law Enforcement Wednesday, October 12, 2016 10:30 a.m. Cathedral of St. Francis of Assisi, Metuchen – Bishop James F. Checchio .  More info in next week’s bulletin.


American Legion Post 214 – 264 Whitehead Ave., South River

Join us for our Annual Spaghetti Festival – Sunday, October 16, 2016 12:30 p.m. – 4:30 p.m. Adults $13.00, Children under 10-$6.00.  For tickets and info call Post 214 732-254-9712.


Please join the St. Bart’s Columbiettes in honoring ladies who are fighting, have fought, or lost their battle to Breast Cancer Sunday, October 16th at 1:30 p.m. $20/per person in advance, $25/per person at the door.  Includes hot buffett, deserts and beverages catered by Carrabba’s Italian Grill.  For tickets and info call Noreen at 732-238-5743.  All profits will benefit Breast Cancer.


2016 Blue Mass-Cathedral of St. Francis, Metuchen Wednesday, October 19 – 10:30 am.  More info in next weekend’s bulletin. 


Please read today’s insert with Archbishop Charles Chaput’s personal thoughts on the presidential election. Another article to appear in next week’s bulletin.


Love and Protection of the Unborn
Be sanctuaries of respect for life, proclaiming the sacredness of every human life from conception to natural death.
                                             Pope Francis

[image: image13.jpg]


Respect Life Sunday  -October 1-2, 2016

Right to Life Raffles will be sold after all masses next weekend. 
Tickets are $10.00.  The drawing will be held November 18. 2016.  Prizes include 2017 Volvo SUV, $1,000, $750, $500 ShopRite Gift cards. 



Corpus Christi Prayer Group meets every Tuesday evening at 8:00 p.m. in the church hall.  All are welcome.
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